
1085​ PUBLIC ACTIVITIES INVOLVING STAFF, STUDENTS, OR SCHOOL 
FACILITIES 

 
It is the School Board's position that all employees should seek opportunities in the 
community to represent the School District accurately to members of the community.  
When School District personnel are asked to recommend someone to perform a professional 
service, they should take the position that it is inappropriate for them to do so.  Instead, the 
employee should direct the person making the request to the proper professional 
association.  
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